
Inspiring Changemakers:

What a wonderful residential Year 4 had this week. 
They spent the day at the Ultimate Adventure Centre, 
developing the character virtue of courage. Every 
single person completed the ropes course and they 
had great fun on the aqua challenge. 
After a busy day we all walked back to make pizza, 
make smores and camp in the Wilderness. A very big 
thank you to Mrs Larque, Mrs Fidler and Mrs Barkwill 
for making the experience a reality and a special 
mention for Robin, Sonny, Oliver W and Paige for 
being fab KPs during breakfast service. A massive 
thanks also to Ellsie’s family for bringing their dog 
and duck show - it was great fun!
A final thank you to the Y6 Skill Builders, Mr Brown 
and Mr King who erected and struck the tents. Great 
job!
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Community updates:

Key learning this week:

What’s new? 
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A huge thank you to the Margaret Lomas Foundation for so generously 
agreeing to provide funding to enable sports enrichment to go ahead over 
the summer term. Transport costs are prohibitively expensive at the 
moment and we are, as ever, incredibly grateful for their support of our 
lovely children. 

We have some fabulous core texts being studies around school, all of 
which support and enhance the wider curriculum. 
In Reception, the children are reading The Naughty Bus and in Year 
1, the learning is centred around The Storm Whale. Year 2 are         
reading It’s a No Money Day while Y3 are focusing on explanation 
texts using Until I Met Dudley. Year 4 and 5 are writing biographies, 
with Year 4 reading The Queen’s Token. Year 6 are reading Where 
the World Turns Wild as they had all already read the book Mrs Fidler 
and Mrs Barkwill had planned for them! That’s the right kind of 
problem to have - well done Year 6!

We were delighted to welcome the team from the RNLI who visited to  support our 
understanding of how to keep safe in the water over the coming summer months.
We learned about the meaning of the different flags, what to do if we are caught in a 
rip and all about the equipment the lifeguards use to help keep us safe. 
A big thanks to these community heroes for all they do! 


